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June 5, 2019
MEMORANDUM
TO: William Willets, Chief

Permitting Section

Division of Air Quality
FROM: Michael A. Abraczinskas, Director MVZ/LLQ & mﬂob\gt

SUBJECT:  Duke Energy Progress, LLC — Cape Fear STAR® F acility
Facility ID 1900134 and Draft Air Permit Number 10583R00

I have reviewed the Hearing Officer's Report and Recommendations for the Duke Energy
Progress, LLC — Cape Fear STAR® Facility public hearing held on April 23, 2019. I believe
that the hearing officer has adequately addressed all of the comments received. I agree with the
Conclusions and Recommendations section of the Hearing Officer’s Report. The Permitting
Section shall edit the permit accordingly and then proceed with issuing the air permit for this
facility.

You may reach me at (919) 707-8400 if you have questions regarding this memorandum.

Cc:  Heather Carter, FRO
Ray Stewart, RRO
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